
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/30/2019 8:28:12 PM

First name: Jeffrey

Last name: Dozier

Organization: Southern Four Wheel Drive Association

Title: 

Comments: I oppose the proposed changes because the changes are too broad and lack transparency.  We

demand that whenever the USFS wants to take an action, like close an area, it be handled  through the proposed

action process so a public comment period occurs.  We also refuse these changes because the generic

terminology and wide geographic areas impacted will adversely affect the human environment, we also refuse

the changes because the changes may affect our roads and trails and consequent human's ability to travel

through the forest, we also refuse the changes because the changes could lead to roads and trails being closed

which inhibits our ability to fight forest fires.  We need any proposed closure to go through the proposed action

process to avoid agency over-reach without public comments to steer the action to a balanced solution.


